## FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION Washington, DC 20463

February 1, 2021

Via Electronic Mail Only Email: <a href="mailto:chris@ashby.law">chris@ashby.law</a>

Chris Ashby, Esq. Ashby Law 602 Cameron Street, Suite 102 Alexandria, Virginia 22314

RE: MURs 6917 & 6929

Dear Mr. Ashby:

On July 14, 2020, you requested that the Commission permit you to submit supplemental briefing on behalf of Our American Revival and C. Ryan Burchfield in his official capacity as treasurer. This letter is to inform you that the Commission granted your request and has provided you with ten days from the date of this letter to submit any such materials. Should you wish to provide supplemental briefing, please submit your materials to us by February 11, 2021.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1573.

Sincerely,

Adrienne C. Baranowicz Adrienne C. Baranowicz

Attorney